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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 053/24-25
Deposit Refund of the School-based After-school Learning Support Programme

16%™ January 2025
Dear Parents

This is confirmed that after-school course attendance rate of your child reached 80% or above
and would like to refund the deposit accordingly. For details of the refund, please refer to the
Chinese version.

Please bring the signed reply slip to the school office to collect the refund between 21
January 2025 (Tuesday) and 14" February 2025 (Friday). Please feel free to contact Ms. Sin
Lai Ling or Ms. Chan Hoi Yee on 2443 9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

/Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



